Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 11:52 AM

To: Brent Searcy

Cc: Markus Niebanck; Ken Cheitlin; Desso,Michael, GLENDALE,Corporate Environment & Safety
Subject: RO0018 Carnation Dairy well decommissioning

Brent,

This email confirms our telephone conversation from earlier today. Although review of the case closure summary for
case RO0018 has not been completed by this agency, we have no objection to moving forward with the planned well
decommissioning at this time.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




